
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: November 12, 2021 

TO: Mary Springer 

 Karla Tacy 

 Terrejo Arbo 

FROM: Eric Kamps, EIT 

 Daniel Dombos, PE 

RE: Michigan Avenue Reconstruction Project Update 

 MDOT Project #: 80000-207882/210862 

 
Current Progress 
Davis Construction and their subcontractors worked this week along 

Michigan Ave.  The asphalt paving subcontractor worked to pave 

the roadway last weekend and this week.  On Saturday, the paving 

subcontractor was on site to pave the base and leveling courses of 

asphalt.  On Monday, Davis worked to adjust manhole castings to the 

final plan elevation, so that on Tuesday, the paving subcontractor 

was able to return and place the top course asphalt.  After 

completing the top course asphalt, Davis Construction had their 

pavement marking subcontractor mark out all the final pavement 

markings.  The concrete subcontractor was also on site this week to 

continue to place concrete.  They worked on placing sidewalk and 

sidewalk ramps along Michigan Ave and Kalamazoo Street.  Along 

with the others, the electrical subcontractor was on site this week to 

continue work on preparing the site for the placement of the new 

light poles.   Davis Construction had their irrigation workers on site this 

week to continue to work on completing the irrigation system, which 

was able to be completed in the 100 block. 

 

Next Week’s Schedule  

Davis Construction will continue to work with their subcontractors next 

week. The electrical subcontractor will be on site to begin placing the 

wire for the new light poles and begin to place some of the new light 

poles. The irrigation crew will also be on site to continue placing the 

irrigation system throughout the week. The concrete crews will also be 

working with Davis Construction to work on completing the sidewalk 

and sidewalk ramps, as well as preparing and placing driveways 

along Michigan Ave. With the final paving being complete and the 

pavement marking being placed, the roadway is anticipated to be 

fully opened soon.  The edges of the roadway in some areas will 

remain closed to allow for work to continue as needed to complete 

the remaining work on the project. 

If you have any project questions or concerns, please contact Eric 

Kamps with Abonmarche Consultants at ekamps@abonmarche.com 

or (269) 926-4556. 

The final pavement markings were 
placed throughout the entire project 

limit. 

The paving subcontractor was on site last 
weekend and early this week to complete 

all the asphalt paving. 
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